
Subject: Launching of MUNDUS ACP II Project - Disseminate! 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

The University of Porto is very proud to inform you that the new MUNDUS ACP II project has been 
approved by the EACEA, Education, Audiovisual and Culture Executive Agency and that the call for 
applications has been already launched and will be opened until January 2012.  

We would like to take this opportunity to inform you that within the MUNDUS ACP II Project we have 8 
European institutions that offer a wide range of academic opportunities that we are confident will be of 
interest. 

Please find enclosed the project’s flyer which contains important information regarding the application 
process, available scholarships and mandatory documents. All information and dissemination materials 
are available in the consortium’s four languages (Portuguese, English, Spanish and French). 

In case of interest in applying to this new project we advise to carefully read all the available 
information, namely the applicant’s guide and the frequently asked questions (FAQs) and to prepare the 
necessary documents and information as soon as possible so as to submit a successful application.  

We therefore invite you to consult the participation conditions in the project’s website at: 
http://mundusacp2.up.pt 

We are confident that the MUNDUS ACP II Project will be able to attract highly qualified applications 
which will lead to a very competitive and successful project. 

Please do not hesitate to contact the MUNDUS ACP II Management Team in case you need any 
information or assistance. 

Best regards, 

Barbara Costa 
MUNDUS ACP II Project Manager 

This project has been funded with support from the European Commission. 

This communication reflects the views only of the author. The Commission cannot be held responsible 
for any use which may be made of the information contained therein.  
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